
 

HPC e-Bulletin 31 July 2020

Kia ora koutou 
Dear Parents and Whānau  
 
Junior Reports: Parents / Whānau will receive hard copy junior reports on Thursday 6 August 
which will be a summary of Term 2 outcomes and an update on progress towards the Junior 
Certificate or Junior Diploma. Any questions about your child’s report, please contact your child’s 
River Guide. 
 
Careers Expo: On Friday, August 14th, HPC will be hosting an Agriculture/Horticulture careers 
expo. This will involve the Year 11, 12 and 13 students who will have a special assembly, followed 
by a question and answer session with a range of speakers from Dairy NZ, Zespri and 
Pioneer.  We will be looking at careers within these industries with a focus on Science.  
 
On August the 12th, we will be transporting Year 12 and 13 students to Thames to visit the 
Coromandel Careers Expo. This is a great opportunity for those students who are yet to make 
decisions about careers as there will be more than 50 providers with stalls. There are still a few 
places left. See Mr Green to register.    
 
Co-curricular Photos: Sporting and cultural team photos will take place Tuesday 11 August. 
Teachers in charge will notify coaches and managers of times for photos. The schedule will also 
be put up on our website What’s Happening page. 
 
Sports: All players should now be in correct playing uniforms. Handbooks have been issued to 
all players and included in the handbook is the fee for the season. These fees need to be paid by 
the third game or an arrangement made with the College for payment. 
 
Te Kuiti Exchange: Information is now being circulated for our first school exchange of the year 
with Te Kuiti HS, on the 13th August at HPC. Parents and Whānau are welcome to watch the 
games. 
 
Whānau Hui: Happening on Thursday 20 August 6 to 7pm in the Lodge. We are looking forward 
to watching our Kapa Haka group perform.  
 
Google Classroom Guardian Summaries: Teachers are posting weekly overviews of the 
learning for each subject at the beginning of each week. If parents have opted in for the weekly 
summaries, they will receive a summary of these posts, via email, on Friday afternoons. If parents 
want to change the frequency of these summaries to daily, then they can scroll to the bottom of a 
recent summary, click on ‘settings’ and change to ‘daily’. Note: there is no need to save these 
changes; just change to ‘daily’ and then close that webpage. 
 
Ngaire Harris  
PRINCIPAL

 


